
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
             

 

Date:   April 1, 2014 

To:   Providers Submitting Independent Housing Assistance Requests  

  through the Behavioral Health Recovery Program (BHRP) 

Subject:  Updates to Program Maximums for Independent Housing 

 

 

Effective today, April 1, 2014, Advanced Behavioral Health (ABH
®
), in coordination with the 

Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services (DMHAS), will be reducing the overall 

maximum benefit for independent housing through the BHRP to two (2) months in a twelve (12) 

month period.    

 

Applications for a third month of independent housing that were submitted before April 1, 2014 

will be reviewed and may be approved if the required paperwork is complete.  

 

Eligibility for the two (2) months through the BHRP is dependent on meeting program criteria. 

Approval of independent housing varies depending on submission of required paperwork, 

housing guidelines, and independent housing benefits received through the Access to Recovery 

(ATR) program. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact our Customer Service Center at 1-800-658-4472.      

 

 

 

 

 


